
 

 

Jakarta, 30 July  2024 

To: Dr. Man Teng Iong 
       Faculty of Law, University of Macau 
 
On behalf of the Women Working Group (WWG) of Indonesia, we would like to invite Dr. Man Teng 
Iong as a Resource Person on the International Sharing Forum on Human Rights and Gender Series #10 
"Access to Health Care" on Saturday, 24 August 2024, 4 pm - 6 pm (Jakarta Time). The agenda is as 
follows: 
 

Time Activity PIC & Institution Duration 

16.00 – 16.05 Opening & Introduction of 
Keynote Speaker by MC 

Ms. Nukila Evanty 
Head of Women Working Group, Indonesia 

5 minutes 

16.05 – 16.15 Opening Remarks Ms. Ninne Zahara 
ASEAN Studies Center, Universitas 
Internasional Batam, Indonesia 

10 minutes 

16.15 – 16.20 Introduction to Speaker 1 by 
Moderator 

Ms. Nukila Evanty 
Head of Women Working Group, Indonesia 

5 minutes 

16.20 – 16.35 Presentation 1 Dr. Man Teng Iong 
University of Macau, Macau 

15 minutes 

16.35 – 16.40 Introduction to Speaker 2 by 
Moderator 

Ms. Nukila Evanty 
Head of Women Working Group, Indonesia 

5 minutes 

16.40 – 16.55 Presentation 2 Dr. Mustafa Aslam 
The Aga Khan University, Pakistan 

15 minutes 

16.55– 17.00 Introduction to Speaker 3 by 
Moderator 

Ms. Nukila Evanty 
Head of Women Working Group, Indonesia 

5 minutes 

17.00– 17.15 Presentation 3 Dr. Ryoko, Kato Hatanaka 
Shobi University, Japan 

15 minutes 

17.15– 17.20 Introduction to Speaker 4 by 
Moderator 

Ms. Nukila Evanty 
Head of Women Working Group, Indonesia 

5 minutes 

17.20 – 17.35 Presentation 4 dr. Fajri Israq, M.A.R.S., M.H. 
Director of Graha Hermine  Hospital, Batam, 
Indonesia 

15 minutes 

17.35 – 17.50 Q & A By Moderator Moderator & All Speakers 20 minutes 

17.50 – 17.55 Closing Remarks & 
Announcements 

Assoc. Prof. Rina Shahrullah, Ph.D  
Head of Women’s Studies Center 
Universitas Internasional Batam, Indonesia 

3 minutes 

17.55 – 18.00 Taking Pictures & Webinar 
Closing by MC 

Ms. Nukila Evanty 
Head of Women Working Group, Indonesia 

2 minutes 

 
Your kind consideration and support would be greatly appreciated.  
 
Best regards, 

 
Nukila Evanty, SJD 
Executive Director of WWG 


